Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 1:48:45 PM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: FW: ECE Staggered Start 2019-20
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 1:48:02 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Jason E Vance

From: Letreese Jones <ljones1@columbus.k12.0h.us>

Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 at 9:47 AM

To: Student Data Compliance Specialist <sds@columbus.k12.oh.us>

Cc: Gregory Wisniewski <gwisniewski@columbus.k12.oh.us>, E Vance Jason
<jvance@columbus.k12.oh.us>

Subject: Fw: ECE Staggered Start 2019-20

FYI

Mrs. Jones

LeTreese M. Jones | Student Data Compliance Specialist | Classified Supervisor
Department of Accountability & Other Support Services

Division of Information Management

430 Cleveland Avenue | Columbus, OH 43215

(614) 680-2109 - cell

(614) 365-2011 ext. 300 - Friday afternoons

e: ljonesl@columbus.k12.0h.us

Infinite Campus Knowledge Base > http://tinyurl.com/icdashboard
Submit an Infinite Campus Ticket >https://columbus.atlassian.net/servicedesk/customer/portals

From: Ann F Lockett <alockett@columbus.k12.oh.us>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 8:23 PM

To: ECE principals365Group

Cc: Rochelle Wilkerson; Rhonda E Childs; Katherine Leffler
Subject: ECE Staggered Start 2019-20

Good Evening ECE Principals,

As some of you may know, ECE Staggered Start in CCS has been a past practice. However, based on our
professional development licensing requirements and scheduling, the Division of ECE has had moved
away from this practice over the past few years.

With consideration given to Pre-K licensing requirements and feedback from our ECE teachers, we
have created two Staggered Start options for the 2019-20 school year. The Staggered Start days are
September 3rd and 4th, 2019.

During our professional development day today, we discussed the two options available for the
teachers and have mandated they work collaboratively with you to identify the best option for your
building community. Once a building decision is made, the teachers will respond to the department via
a survey in order for the Division of ECE to capture and support the approved building plans.
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http://tinyurl.com/icdashboard
https://columbus.atlassian.net/servicedesk/customer/portals

The information provided to our teachers is below for your review.

Just to confirm, the official first day of ECE student attendance is September 5, 2019 with transportation
for students with disabilities also beginning on this day. Please note these days should not be used by staff to
conduct home visits or off site family and community activities. These days are provided for students and families to
access the building. Thank you!
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Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We are very excited for our youngest
learners, families and staff to have this opportunity again for a great start in CCS!

Ann

Ann F. Lockett Director

Division of Early Childhood Education and Related Services
Department of Special Education and Student Support Services
430 Cleveland Avenue | Columbus, OH 43215

0: 614.365.5822 | e:alockett@columbus.k12.0h.us
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